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LARRY BALDWIN -'""Our first day out on the road was very exciting. Everyone was sad
when we left but it is lots of fun now. All we have seen is snow, snow, and more Snow,
so don't feel as though you're missing some beautiful scenery. Our first day was a long
ride but everyone occupied himself with somethlng ‘It-won't be long before we will be
back again." oF

RICK FUNK - ""The successful flight of Col. John Glenn, Jr. was followed with great
excitement by the touring choir last Tuesday. The boys listened to the radio hooked up
to the bus P.A. system_whi_le on the way to Marquette, Mich."

CHARLES DANNER "Throughout the Mid western Tour, the concert choir has been
plagued with very cold weather and snow. At times show can be very beautiful, but to us -
it has become a nusiance. We have seen devices for removing snow that most of us had
never seen before." : ' :

TOMMY FRIEDMAN - "On the eve of Feb. 20th as the boys were going to dinner they
were amazed by the structures which looked like igloos, but some were too big and other
too modern. We later found out from a student at Northern Michigan College that they
were projects of the fraternities and sororities of the college. The larges was Jack and
the Bean Stalk showing the giant lying on the ground. The span is 30 feet. They were

— made by first building a wooden frame and then packing snow over it and watering it."

note - we will conclude this in next week's issue of Newsletter.
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